
MISSING  CAT:  Salem  went
missing at Brier Street

HAVE YOU SEEN SALEM?

Salem is a 4 year old, black Angora – he’s very furry and has
a tint of brown in his fur. He took off from his home on Brier
Street and was last seen on Monday April 13th. Please share
and bring my baby home! If you see him, please contact Ashley
at 774.888.8480.
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